Sent: Saturday, July 12, 2008 8:41 AM
To: Perry, Michael
Subject: RE: Thank You

It was your dedication to us, that kept all of us here in Sarasota, FL focused and moving forward. We will continue to do so, but Thank You.
It has been a great business experience watching your leadership through this challenging (to say the least) environment.
Best of luck and I look forward to your next venture.

Cheers,



